
Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School and Nursery 

Headteacher Mr C Beazeley 

Windermere Road, Southend on Sea, Essex, SS1 2RF 

Phone: 01702 414200 

Email: office@sacredheart.southend.sch.uk 

 

  

Headteacher: Mr C Beazeley 

Part of the Assisi Catholic Trust Ltd, 

Registered address: Kenilworth Gdns, Leigh on Sea, Essex SS0 0BW 

Registered in England. Company No 07696989 

 

 

Dear all,                                                                                                     21st October 2024 

 

WRAPAROUND CARE 

 

 

I am pleased to announce that we are receiving some funding this year to support the introduction of 

our after-school 'Tea Club'. As a result, we are able to reduce the charges for all of our 'wraparound 

care'. 

 

 

After half term, Breakfast Club will cost £3 for the hour and 'Tea Club' will be £6 until 5.30pm. Half 

price discounts are available for those pupils who qualify for Pupil Premium funding. Please ask if you 

are unsure about Pupil Premium or if reduced costs would still be difficult to meet. 

 

 

You will need to book slots in advance for these services on your School Money account. 

 

 

We will need to reassess the cost of these clubs when the funding ends. 

 

 

Best wishes 

 

Mr Beazeley 

Headteacher 
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